Notice of Board Meeting

The next meeting of the LawNY Board of Directors is scheduled for Thursday, August
25, 2022 at 4:00 pm. The meeting is scheduled to be convened from the LawNY
Rochester Office. Because of COVID protocals, if you plan to attend the meeting in
person, you must first contact LawNY so that arrangments for in-person attendance
can be made. For information about alternative ways to attend the meeting, contact
Ken Perri at kperri "at" lawny "dot" org or at 315-781-1465.

Last updated on August 17, 2022.
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Appellate Division Rules that Defective Code Enforcement in Rental Properties
Requires Legislative Fix

Media Contact: David Kagle, Housing Project Managing Attorney, 607-776...
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New York State Clean Slate Act
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https://www.lawny.org/node/582/appellate-division-rules-defective-code-enforcement-rental-properties-requires-legislative

The Clean Slate Act (CPL 160.57) will automatically seal an individual’s New...
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